http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=14726

Marysville Clinic Adds New Member

(KMZA)--A new face will soon be seen at the Marysville Clinic, following the hiring of a new member of the medical staff.

Linda Bott, Advanced Practice Registered Nurse-Certified, will begin her role at the clinic effective August 6<sup>th</sup>.

She joins Doctors Joe Hawkins, MD and Jacqueline Woodrum, DO, in providing care for patients at the clinic, owned and operated by Community Memorial Healthcare.

Bott is a graduate of Linn High School, and earned her Bachelor Master of Nursing degrees from Washburn University.

Prior to joining the Marysville Clinic, Bott worked at Konza Prairie Community Health Center in Junction City.

Bott and her husband Darren have two children, Hanna and Evan. The family lives near Palmer, Kansas.

Many Signals Communications